
City of Sugar Hill Youth Council Session 

Wednesday, December 12th, 2018 5:30 P.M. 

City Hall Council Chambers, 

5039 West Broad Street 

Sugar Hill, GA 30518 

 

Members in attendance: Laura Ann Acker, Camryn Flores, Nida Merchant, Bhaumi Shah, 

Camden Doker, Alexis Ducote, Khushi Mehta, and Daniel Park. 

 

Meeting called to order at 5:34. 

 

Agenda is approved by Camden and Bhaumi seconds the motion. 

Khushi and Lexi motion to approve the meeting minutes. 

 

Council Reports: 

- Camryn requests the council to fill out a doodle form for Game Night 

- Laura Ann signed for Agnes Scott College at Lanier High School. 

 

City Budget with Paul Radford: 

- The Sugar Hill City Budget is open to the public and the Council was given the 

opportunity to hear from City Manager  Paul Radford. 

- Major projects such as the Dogwood forest (assisted living/memory care) and the 

Greenway generate the major profit benefit margin. 

- There will be a creation of sidewalks down Suwanee Dam Road in hopes for a 

pedestrian-oriented city 

- Mr. Radford was able to give the council a summary of the entire city budget and had a 

conversation with many council members on the technicalities of city decisions in 

allocating funds. 

 

 

The first meeting of 2019 will be held on January 2nd where the Youth Council will be having a 

formal question and answer session with Senator Renee Unterman.  

They are to prepare informative questions regarding Unterman’s Senator career thus far. 

        

The Youth Council will be researching the Comprehensive plan and is requested to research 

and discuss the document with their families. 

 

Meeting adjourned at 6:59pm. 


